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Collections are down partially due to ticketing equipment shortages and partially due 
to a lack of special events in January. 
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The City’s contract for traffic cameras is due to end this summer. The City is currently 
working to decide whether or not to renew the contract. 
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The Department of Public Works is currently working to convert the worst-performing 
school zone flashers from solar power to AC power.  
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The City’s new Emergency Medical Services collections contractor is not yet fully in 
place. Once the transition is complete (due by the end of April), collections 
performance is expected to improve. 
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In many cases under “Self Pay,” the patient has Medicaid or Medicare but the 
contractor failed to identify this. The Department of emergency Medical Services 
hopes that with the new contract fully in place, these cases will be minimized.  
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This chart demonstrates the potential paths that a traffic violation can take to 
adjudication. The City and Traffic Court are currently testing the effectiveness of 
suspending licenses as a tool to encourage outstanding payments. 
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Collections are down at least in part because of decreased ticket issuance. 
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Sales tax revenues are largely up due to new businesses in New Orleans and an 
improved economy throughout the nation. 
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The decrease in January collections is likely due more to payments coming in later in 
the year rather than a decrease in occupational licenses. 
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The Bureau of Revenues is currently hiring new auditors. 
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Because of the schedule used for property tax collection, final revenues will not be 
known until March. 
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The City is currently working with the Sewerage and Water board to develop and refine 
enforcement mechanisms. 
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The date of the upcoming auction has not been set.  
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The projected surplus increased from $2.69 million in the previous month. 

41 



The Equipment Maintenance Division’s fuel usage increased because they provided 
fuel for other departments. 
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